Briefing Note: The City Of Edinburgh Council

East Neighbourhood Roads Team

NETWORK RAIL ESSENTIAL WORKS

Overnight Road Closure : Southfield Place/Brighton Place

Due to essential Network Rail works to the rail bridge at Southfield Place/Brighton Place, it will be
necessary to close the road to all vehicular traffic every night from 2200hrs to 0600hrs, Sunday 6™
September 2015 until Monday 14" September 2015. This is to allow Works to clear pigeon guano,
carry out a safety inspection and install new anti-pigeon netting . Pedestrian access will be
maintained although there may be slight delays.

Project Impact on the Travelling Public

This closure will unfortunately cause some inconvenience and disruption to the travelling public, but
a diversion route will be put in place to reduce the impact. Lothian Buses will inform passengers of
the alterations to the route
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All vehicular traffic travelling North will be diverted via Baileyfield Road, Sir Harry Lauder Road and
onto Portobello High Street. South bound traffic will be diverted East along Portobello High Street,
Abercorn Terrace, Joppa Road, Eastfield onto Milton Road East,Milton Road and then onto
Duddingston Park. Diversion route is indicated on green.

Contacts For Further information visit www.networkrail.co.uk or telephone Network Rail’s 24 hour
helpline on 08457 114141.

East Neighbourhood Roads Team : Keith Allison 0131 529 6392, keith.allison@edinburgh.gov.uk




